
 

 

Caseville Township Planning Commission 
November 2, 2021 
 
Meeting called to order at 1:30 p.m. by Charles Morden  
 
Present:  Charles Morden, Acting Chairperson  
     Jerry Platko, Secretary 
     Kathy Wroblewski 
     Gail Atkins 
     Robert Whitefoot 
     Michelle Stirrett, Recording Secretary  
 
Excused: Doug Grates and Ron George. 
 
Motion by Atkins second by Whitefoot to approve the October 5, 2021 minutes.  Motion 
carried.  
 
Board Liaison Report:  Re-appointments were made to the Harbor Commission, Planning 
Commission, and Construction Board of Appeals.  The original 1928 Caseville fire truck was 
donated to the Fire Department. A citizen registered a complaint about the power outages on 
Sand Point 
 
Master Plan Update:  Discussion was held on potential firms that could help in the process of 
updating the Master Plan.  A sample request for proposals was reviewed.  It was decided to 
develop a request for proposals for the Master Plan update from Spicer Engineers, Rowe 
Engineers and Wade Trim Engineers. Deadline for submittal will be November 30, 2021 by 4:00 
p.m.   Proposals will be reviewed at the December meeting,  
 
Public Comments:  None.  
 
Board Comments:   
 
Platko:  Doesn’t foresee a lot of changes to the document.  
 
Meeting adjourned at 1:35 p.m. 
 
 
 
 
Michelle Stirrett 
Recording Secretary  
 
 
 


